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Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:

I am requesting funding for the Nimmo Parkway Phase VII-B project in fiscal year 2023. The
entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Virginia Beach, Virginia, located at 2401
Courthouse Dr, Virginia Beach, VA 23456.

The funding would be used to improve access to Sandbridge as well as providing a more resilient
hurricane evacuation route for the Sandbridge residents. This project involves construction of a
two-lane undivided roadway with shoulders, on-road bike lanes, and a single shared-use path.

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,
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Elaine G. Luria

Member of Congress
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